Changes in the names of the transmission service types on the SPP OASIS:

I have made a few wording changes to the drop down menu for Service Information. None of the timing requirements or types of service available has been changed. For a determination of the type of service increments each service type requires (Fixed or Extended) and the definition of each, please see the SPP Business Practices, BP # 1.1. Hopefully it will now be clearer and easier to distinguish between the different types of service available from SPP when you are submitting a request. If you have any questions or comments please let me know.
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